

October 3, 2003

Tom Dowling Electric Auto Association (EAA) Infrastructure Liaison 109 North Falls Dr. Folsom CA 95630-7415

Dear Mr. Dowling:

Enclosed is a copy of the fully executed Memorandum Of Agreement between US Postal Service and EAA regarding removal of electric vehicle charging stations. Thank you for your assistance, and we look forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Montebello

Robert M. Montebello

Contracting Officer US Postal Service

cc: Ron Freund, EAA

Enclosure: MOA